
Dear all, 
  
INTERMEDIATE INSTRUMENTAL COURSE 
  
Two provisional dates for the above course are noted on the Education, Leisure and 
Housing Calendar 2016-17. I can now confirm the course will be Monday 8th – Thursday 
11th May. 
  
Application forms will be issued by the Instrumental Music Instructors at the beginning of 
March, with a closing date of Friday 24th March. 
  
Please share the above information with parents/carers through newsletters etc. as 
appropriate. 
  
  
The course is for the P6 – S3 although may include one or two P5s. 
  
We are planning a one day event in June for P5/6 string players who have not reached the 
standard for the May course. 
  
  
Regards, 
Lynn 
  
  
  
Lynn Procter 
Principal Teacher Expressive Arts 
Education, Leisure and Housing 
Orkney Islands Council 
School Place 
Kirkwall 
KW15 1NY 
Telephone 01856 873535 ex. 2444 
 


